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Senator DeFrancisco Wishes People A Happy Holiday Season

During The Salvation Army's Holiday Open House
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Senator John A. DeFrancisco chatted with folks during the Syracuse Area Salvation Army's

expanded downtown senior services open house.   The event, held on December 15, 2011,

provided seniors with a holiday meal and live entertainment.  
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